
 

This week, we are extremely proud of our Anglo 
Saxon broaches created by Class 3! Each child  
designed their broach based on what they had 
learned and have brought their fine detail to life 
with beautiful metallic paints.  

We have been extremely busy practicing our   
Christmas nativity for next week and are looking 
forward to our performance. All children have 
memorised their parts and words to songs so well! 
Christmas is definitely coming at St Lawrence! 


